
 

London Hydro 
111 Horton Street 
P.O. Box 2700 
London, ON 
N6A 4H6 
 
April 6, 2017 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 

Re:  2017 Cost of Service Application EB-2016-0091 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

 
Pursuant to the OEB’s March 23, 2017 Decision and Rate Order in the above noted 
matter, London Hydro Inc. is to file with the OEB and forward to the intervenors any 
objections to the claimed costs within 14 days from the date of issuance of the Decision 
and Rate Order. 
 
London Hydro has reviewed the cost claims received from School Energy Coalition, 
London Property Management Association, Consumer Council of Canada and 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition and has no objections to the claim 
submissions. 
 
Should the board have questions regarding this matter please contact Martin Benum at 
benumm@londonhydro.com or myself at arnoldd@ londonhydro.com 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
 
Mr. David Arnold 
Chief Financial Officer; Vice-President of Finance; Corporate Secretary 
London Hydro Inc. 
Telephone: 519-661-5800 x 5624 
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